April 1 2024
Dear Parents and Guardians,

On behalf of our Parent Advisory Council, we are excited to share our fundraising plans for the
Spring of 2024. Once again, we are partnering with World's Finest Chocolates in efforts to raise
funds ensuring that every student has the opportunity to participate in Activity Day on June 27th.

In order to make the process more efficient, parents will be asked to pre-order their chocolates
on a Google Form that will be sent to you on April 16th. Choices will be available for the boxes
that would be sold, and the payment method will be indicated as well. PAC now has e-transfer
available, making it even easier to make the payment. Cash and cheques are still permitted.
If you require a hardcopy of the order form, they will be available in the office and from your
child’s teacher.

Boxes available for preorder will include:

CONTINENTAL®
Yl ALMONDS /

Gourmet Suitcase Collection 3 for $5 Variety Continental Almonds
$3/bar - Peanut Free Peanut Free $3/box - Peanut Free

$90 / Case $90/ Case $90/ Case

E-transfers are to be made to smspacouncil@gmail.com. Cheques should be made out to SMS

Parent Counsel and cash is always acceptable.

Timeline is as follows:

April 16 Google Form for Preorder sent via Bright Arrow to families
April 24 Deadline for pre orders

April 26 Prepaid chocolates will be distributed to students

April 26-May 10 Fundraiser

You are able to reorder anytime via Google Form or submit a hard copy.
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Special note to parent/guardians of Grade 8 students:
Funds raised by Grade 8 students will be put towards their Camp Arnes Fees. These fees are
expected to be $190 / student.

< If your child sells 4 boxes, their fees are covered 100%.

« If your child sells 2 boxes, their fees are covered 50%.

R

+ Balances owing must be paid by May 30th.

Daily draw and Top Seller Prizes will be awarded. More details to follow.

The community of Stonybrook Middle School has always been incredibly generous and
supportive and we are excited to provide an opportunity that benefits every student. Should you
have any questions, please contact the school office.

Respectfully,

Rita Rebizant Tess Doerksen
Principal PAC Chair



